
Congratulations 
 
Well done to Jack Edgar (5B) who has been awarded the Chief Scouts Silver Award.  This is 
the highest award given in Cub Scouts.  Jack is a member of 7th Royston.  
 
Congratulations to George Heslop (5L) and the Bar Hill U10 Football team for winning two 
tournaments at the weekend.  On Saturday they won a tournament at Willingham and on 
Sunday they had a hard fought victory to win the tournament at Wisbech.  This second 
tournament had over 50 teams participating and is one of the biggest in the region.  A very 
well done to George and all the players.  
 


